
Circular	No.	P-04/22	 	 	 	 	 	 																	Dated:	08.01.2022	
	

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

 
 
Dear	Parents	
Namaskar.	
	
Reference	 to	 the	 instructions	 from	 Punjab	 Govt.	 regarding	 COVID-19	
restrictions,	you	are	hereby	informed	that	the	school	will	remain	closed	for	the	
students	up	 to	15th	 January,	 2022,	but	Online	 teaching	will	 go	on	 for	 all	 the	
classes	from	Nursery	to	XII	from	10th	January	onwards	as	per	the	timetable	of	
the	school.		
	
Kindly	note	the	following	in	this	regard	–	
	

1. The	students	must	regularly	attend	all	the	classes.	
2. They	must	 join	 the	 classes	 in	 time	 so	 that	 teachers	 can	mark	 their	

attendance	before	starting	the	class	work.	
3. The	students	should	be	properly	dressed	up	in	their	school	uniform.	
4. Keeping	the	camera	ON	in	all	the	classes	is	must	for	all	the	students.	

	
Timings	of	the	classes	will	be	as	under	–	
	
Nursery	to	UKG	–	9:15	am	to	12:30	pm		
I	to	II																				-		8:30	am	to	12:30	pm	
III	to	X																		-		8:30	am	to	2:00	pm	
XI	&	XII																-		8:30	am	to	12:30	pm	
	
All	classes	will	have	recess/break	from	10:40	am	to	11:00	am.	
	
	
All	 the	 stakeholders	 in	 the	 education	 process	 of	 a	 child,	 i.e.	 the	 students,	
parents,	teachers,	school	management	and	the	society	at	large	understand	that	
the	children	are	best	educated	in	the	safe,	healthy	and	educationally	nurturing	
environment	of	a	school.	In	order	that	our	children	should	be	able	to	attend	the	
school	uninterruptedly,	we	must	play	our	 role	 in	combating	 the	Corona	virus	
intelligently	and	help	in	bringing	an	end	to	the	pandemic	
	



We	know	that	the	Corona	virus	in	the	form	of	all	its	variants	is	thriving	only	in	
the	human	population,	 by	 getting	 transmitted	 from	one	 to	 the	other	human	
body.	Only	a	self-responsible	behavior	of	the	humans	can	eradicate	it	from	the	
face	 of	 the	 Earth.	 The	 mantra	 for	 the	 same	 is	 wearing	 mask,	 maintaining	
distance	 and	 taking	 the	 vaccination,	 and	 acting	 responsibly	 with	 a	
commitment	that	neither	we	get	infected	nor	we	spread	it.	
	
I	request	you	to	get	yourself	vaccinated	if	you	haven’t	done	it	till	now,	and	get	
your	 wards	 in	 the	 age	 group	 15	 –	 18	 years	 also	 vaccinated	 and	 play	 your	
responsible	role	in	the	fight	against	Corona	virus.	Stay	safe,	stay	healthy!	
	
We	will	open	the	school	for	Offline	classes	in	all	earnestness,	as	soon	as	the	State	
Govt.	allows	us.	Till	then	make	your	wards	attend	the	online	classes	without	fail.	
	
	
Looking	forward	to	your	wholehearted	cooperation.	
	
Educationally	yours	
	
	
	
Jaswinder	Kaur	Sidhu	
Principal	
	
	
	


